
Three Saints Orthodox Church hosts: 
The Annual St. Nicholas Day  

Saint Tikhon’s Seminary Benefit Concert 
Performed by The St. Tikhon’s Seminary Choir 

Continuing the support of “The Very Rev. Mitred Archpriest Nicholas Timpko  
St. Tikhon’s OCA Seminarian Memorial Scholarship” 

 
Please join us on Sunday, December 4th, 2022 

Concert Begins at 4 PM - Followed by a reception at 5 PM 
 

At Three Saints Orthodox Church, 26 Howard Avenue Ansonia, CT 06401 
 

We have received a very generous offer this year; every new or increased gift will be 
generously matched up to $5,000! 

 

Tax-deductible Donations, made out to Three Saints may be sent to: 
 

Three Saints Orthodox Church  
C/O Scholarship Fund 

26 Howard Ave. 
Ansonia CT, 06401 

 

For more information, please email 
Rdr. Peter at: pwromanovsky89@gmail.com or Visit us at Threesaintschurch.org 


